
ii Minutes of the meeting of the Official Board 
held on July 30, 1948, at the Church, immediately after 
the morning service. 

The meeting was opened with prayer. 

Brother Bragg presided. 

Brother Bragg stated that as he was soon to take 
his vacation and going from Canada to the General Council 
meeting, he was not sure that he would return to Philadelphia 
in time for the next business meeting of the church on 
September 19th or the Missionary Sunday on September 18th, 
and asked whether there would be any objection to postponing 
these meetings one week, to September 25th for the Missionary 
Sunday and ,3eptember 26th for the business meeting. 
These suggestions were agreed to by the Board. 

Brother Bragg stated that during his absence 
the following ministers would fill the pulpit: 

August 14th, Brother Ridenbach 
August 21st, Brother Chase 
August 28th, Brother Ashcroft 
September 4th, Brother Viells 
September 11th, Brother 'ells. 

There being no further business the meeting adjourned. 

Yours respectfully, 

Church Clerk 


